
Testimony HB 1502 

Dear Members of the Senate Human Services Committee, 

My name is Sheila Glaser and I am a registered voter from District 7.  I am asking for a DO PASS 

on HB 1502. The past two years have shown us a negative side to basic human nature and the 

need to care for each other. I believe failing to care for an individual due to their personal choice 

on a highly questionable vaccine is inhumane. It would go against the Hippocratic Oath, which 

binds a physician and his integrity to care for others. In August of 2022, my son-in-law was hurt 

in an accident with a train and an ATV. He does not have the C19 vaccine. I cannot imagine being 

turned away from the care that was required during his 41 day stay in the Sanford ICU. Instead, 

the Doctors ramped up and gave him optimal care. Again, it is sad this is a concern in the United 

States of America. Please uphold HB 1502 so we may remain a civilized, caring and responsible 

state. 


